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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Grape Creek #p2020002
1 message

Rayma Payne <paynerl69@gmail.com> Fri, Apr 24, 2020 at 10:14 AM
To: tim.cazier@state.co.us

I am asking that the permit p20200002 be denied.  This area is a beautiful pristine area that needs to stay that way!  Our
community has had this area to enjoy for as long as I have lived here.  I am 76 years old and have seen many things
happen that shouldn't. Please save this area for generations yet to come so that they can see and enjoy this area. Please
consider the future!
Rayma Payne
621 N Cottonwood
Canon City
7194291844


